


	

	

Both	Abbie	and	Taryn	show	exceptional	promise	as	academics,	and	have	expressed	interest	in	
attending	graduate	school.	This	project	will	promote	their	development	by	giving	them	the	
opportunity	to	conduct	a	manageable	research	project.	Both	students	are	interested	in	becoming	
serious	students	of	comparative	politics,	which	requires	an	understanding	of	how	people	in	other	
countries	envision	the	democratic	process	and	their	democratic	identities.	This	can	only	be	done	by	
traveling	to,	and	conducting	research	in,	foreign	countries.	Doing	research	in	Ireland	and	Northern	
Ireland	will	provide	both	of	the	students	with	the	foundation	they	need	to	engage	in	future	research	
endeavors.		
	
Both	students	spent	this	year	gaining	the	theoretical	and	methodological	experience	they	need	to	
conduct	research	on	this	topic.	Both	took	my	Politics	of	Europe	class	last	semester.	Abbie’s	work	
focused	on	the	United	Kingdom,	which	helped	her	understand	the	uniqueness	of	Northern	Ireland.	
Abbie	also	took	Research	Methods	last	semester,	where	she	gained	methodological	insight	into	how	
to	design	a	research	project,	interview	techniques,	and	how	to	analyze	data.		
	
Although	neither	Abbie	nor	Taryn	




